Sent: 14 January 2019 12:31 To: Subject: Your January issue newsletter from Stonewall View this email in your browser. × Hi Happy new year! We're looking forward to another year of working with you to achieve acceptance without exception for all LGBT people. In this January edition of our newsletter, you'll hear about our new online hub for Diversity Champions, discounts on Proud Employers listings, our upcoming Workplace Conference, and more. Your log-in for My Diversity Champions At the end of 2018 we announced that a new and more personalised version of our programme hub, My Diversity Champions, was on its way. The new features will allow you to create your own account and find the information you need, all in one place. You'll also be able to browse, filter and bookmark resources, including member exclusives. If you're our main contact or an LGBT network chair at your organisation, you'll receive an email within the next week with details for logging in and setting up a password. We hope you enjoy exploring the new and improved My Diversity Champions. Please contact your account manager if you experience any problems logging in. ×

Stonewall <memberships@stonewall.org.uk>

From:

Advertise your job vacancies on our Proud Employers website

<u>Proud Employers</u> is the only job site dedicated to LGBT people and their allies. Exclusively for Diversity Champions to use, it helps candidates find roles with organisations who are truly committed to diversity and inclusion.

As a Diversity Champion, you're entitled to five free job listings in your first year of membership, and you can purchase more at any time.

For the month of January only, our advertising packages are available at a discounted price :

- 5 jobs listings was £450 + VAT, now only £400 + VAT
- 10 job listings was £800 + VAT, now only £600 + VAT
- 20 job listings was £1500 + VAT, now only £1000 + VAT
- 50 job listing was £2500 + VAT, now only £1500 + VAT

All income generated through Proud Employers is invested back into Stonewall's wider work, helping us to combat homophobia, biphobia and transphobia and to empower LGBT people and allies wherever they live, work, study, shop, socialise or pray.

Get in touch to find out more



How will you celebrate LGBT History Month?

As you may know, <u>LGBT History Month</u> takes place in February and is a fantastic opportunity to celebrate LGBT communities in your workplace.

Created to educate the public on the history of LGBT communities, LGBT History Month is now celebrated across the UK and the world. Why not use this occasion to get your staff together to share LGBT stories and history?

Holding an Equali-tea could be a great way to do this, while also fundraising to support

Stonewall's work. Whether jasmine, Earl Grey or PG Tips is your bag, why not have a go at raising money at your next network group meeting, while discussing ways to better support your LGBT colleagues? By raising £500, you could train and support a 16-21 year old to campaign for equality in their school, college, university or community.

Order our Equali-tea pack to get started

×	

What our Diversity Champions are up to

- Royal Free Hospital NHS Foundation Trust are holding a free Equality, Diversity
 and Inclusion LGBT+ Conference to improve the experiences of LGBT service
 users, patients and staff by raising awareness of challenges they may face. More
 information here.
- The University of Essex have been leading the Essex LGBT alliance in partnership with 25 other local employers from a wide range of sectors to exchange ideas on LGBT inclusion, best practice and raise awareness of LGBT workplace issues within the region.

If you'd like your initiative to appear here in future newsletters, please let us know.

We'd also like to take this opportunity to give a very warm welcome to our new members: Central London Community Healthcare NHS Trust, FCO Services, Flight Centre, Provide CIC, Silicon Valley Bank, The First Mile, VolkerWessels UK.

Thank you for becoming part of the Stonewall family – we're looking forward to working with you.



Learn and share best practice at our London Workplace Conference

Tickets are now on sale for our largest workplace conference on 26 April 2019.

This is Europe's leading event on LGBT inclusion, and Diversity Champions like you can have exclusive access to <u>discounted tickets</u>. This year we're also offering cheaper tickets for public and third sector organisations.

London Workplace Conference offers you a chance to:

- Learn best practice in 24 CPD-accredited sessions led by inclusion experts, helping you to create practical action plans.
- Expand your network among 1,000 professionals from other leading organisations.
- Be inspired by speakers and delegates from a range of leading organisations who'll give you innovative ways to bring this work to life.

You can buy additional remote tickets for people across your global operations. They'll be able to watch the opening and closing sessions and access the global stream of content either live or recorded.

Find out more and book your tickets



Coming up

21 January

Stonewall Top 100 Employers list published

The list celebrating the best performers in the 2019 Stonewall Workplace Equality Index will be released.

Find out more

February

LGBT History Month

UK

Schools OUT UK's National Festival of LGBT History. This year's theme is peace,

reconciliation and activism.

Find out more

26 April

London Workplace Conference

London

A limited number of early bird tickets are now available for our workplace conference on 26 April. Join over 800 professionals to learn and share ways to make your workplace a leader in LGBT inclusion.

Find out more

Don't forget...

If you're looking to advertise a role with your organisation, you can reach a diverse talent pool with our dedicated jobs site, Proud Employers.

Visit My Diversity Champions for your Diversity Champions events calendar, FAQs and much more.

Thank you again for your ongoing support. With your help, we'll continue to work towards a world where every single lesbian, gay, bi and trans person is accepted for who they are, wherever they are.

Very best wishes,

Executive Director

P.S. If there's anything else you would like to see in this newsletter, please let us know. We appreciate your feedback and would love to hear from you.





Copyright © 2019 Stonewall Equality Ltd., All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a valued Stonewall supporter and we'd like to keep you updated on our campaigns and events.

Our mailing address is:

Stonewall Equality Ltd. 192 St John Street London, EC1V 4JY United Kingdom

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?
You can <u>update your preferences</u> or <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>